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Summer Term News 
Hello and welcome to loyr last newsletter of the 

 feast! 

Hello and welcome back to the start of Summer term, 
we hope you all enjoyed a lovely and restful Easter 
break.  

The first week back in school is always a busy one but 
the children have settled back into school life brilliantly.  

After school clubs  
Our after school clubs will commence from Monday 
24th April and will run to the last week of summer term. 
We have had such positive feedback regarding the 
amount of variety of clubs being offered. We hope all 
the children have found something they will enjoy! 
Thank you to parents who have registered their 
children onto the clubs via Parent Pay.  
 

Medic Tracker  
We informed you on the previous newsletter and a 
letter that our new way of recording any first aid 
incidents will be recorded via an app called Medic 
Tracker. This will be going live from Monday 24th April. 
Please inform the school office ONLY if you need to 
update your email address as parents will be emailed 
directly to parents email addresses and not in the form 
of a paper slip.  
 
 
A huge well done to the pupils of 5S and 1A for wining 
the  the highest attendance cr wiinwinning  winning 
the attendance award for 5 weeks on the run!  
 
 

 

 
 
 
Bank Holidays.  
Just a reminder that we 
have two bank holiday 
Mondays this term -  
May 1st and May 6th 
 
School Dinner Money 
Please can we ask that 
school dinner balances 
are brought up to date. 
Moving forward, ANY 
school meal arrears of 
more than two weeks 
will be required to bring 
packed lunches.  
 
Year 3 Trip 
Tuesday 9th May sees 
our year 3 children 
visiting Chester to learn 
more about Roman 
Soldiers which is this 
terms topic. The cost of 
this is £10 and can be 
paid via Parent Pay. 
 

 

 

 



 

Celebration Winners 

This week’s celebration winners are as follows: 
 
Nursery: Heidi & Hadi 
Reception C: Georgia & Renzo 
Reception H: Dominic & Omotolani                                            
1A: Janice & Jagtar 
1C: Eloy & Kai                              
2H: Reason & Reuben                                                       
2HA: Swayzie & Morris                                                       
3C: Charlie & Ava Marie 
3H: Remy & Leonard 
4G: Esther & Sloane 
4H:  Cole & Aaden. 
5W: Bobby & Felicity 
5S: Adam & Fri 
6D: Eveie & Abdoullatiff, 
6G: Matthew & Ellie-Mae 
 

New Calendar! 

New Term time calendar has now been uploaded onto 
the website and will be sent as an attachment on 
School Spider 

 
 

PTA 
 
The next meeting will be on 
Wednesday 26th May 
Class 3H 3.20pm 
 

Target for 
the week 
 
‘I know how rules and laws 
protect me’ 

 

Word of the 
Week 
 
 
Unhappy – KS1 
Dejected – KS2 
 
 

Attendance 
5S won with 98.1% and 1A 
won with 98.8% - Both 

classes have selected their 
prizes and will get to enjoy a 
‘Own Clothes and a ‘Bring your 
toy to work’ day. Well Done! 

 
 

 

Head Teachers Note  
I hope you all had a lovely Easter break! 

We’ve got a busy half term ahead with Year 2 and Year 6 SATs, Parents’ Evening, celebrating the 
King’s Coronation and lots of trips. I’d also like to invite parents to a focus group meeting on SEND. 
The meeting will be on Tuesday 9th May at 2.30pm for Early Years and Key Stage One parents and 
Thursday 11th May at 2.30pm for Key Stage Two parents. More information about this meeting will be 
sent out next week. 



 
Have a lovely weekend, Miss Crew 

 

 


